From:

Sent: 28 April 2017 17:40

To: Jones, Evelyn

Cc: Ellen Gates; Nichelas H; Christopher Harrison; Gus + Tamara Gazzard
Oppenheimer

Subject: 2017/1306/P 13 Boscastle Road

Hi Evelyn,

Thanks for extending the comment date for DPCAAC comments to Tuesday 2 May. | now submit the DPCAAC
comment which has been approved after circulation.

“This application is very similar in nature but not in size to the recent application for 17 Boscastle Road which was
turned down on appeal. DPCAAC object in principle to any development in Grove Terrace Mews that could be easily
turned into residential. They supported the detailed comments of the Grove Terrace Association on 17 Boscastle
Road and likewise support their detailed comments on this application.”

Please acknowledge receipt

Regards

Nick Bradfield for DPCAAC



